
Donations Needed! 
 

 As of December 31st, 2016, 

donations received by EYMOW are down 

by 28% from last year. Further, we have 

reached only 21% of our fundraising goal. 

 

 This is a matter of considerable 

concern for us. As you know, we have 

received no increase in our provincial 

funding for six years, while our costs 

continue to rise. We have instituted a wide-

range of cost control measures and are 

always looking for new ways to save money. 

However, when we have exhausted all cost-

cutting options, we must  rely on the support 

of our donors to stay afloat.  

 

 Sadly, we lost a number of donors 

this year who were always extremely 

generous to us. So we are reassured that the 

decline does not reflect the community’s 

loss of faith in us. Nonetheless, we do have 

to make up the shortfall, hence this plea to 

all our readers. 

 

If you are able to offer any level of financial 

support, it would be much appreciated, put 

to good use and not a penny will be wasted.  

If you are able to help, call our office at 416-

424-3322 to make arrangements. We accept 

Visa, Mastercard, debit and email money 

transfers, or you may send your contribution 

to: 

 

East York Meals on Wheels 

2 Thorncliffe Park Drive Unit 52,  

Toronto ON M4H 1H2  

 

Thank you for your consideration. 


